
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Complaint by Gulf Coast Electric 
Cooperative, Inc. against Gulf Power 
Company for violation of a territorial 
order. 
 

                                      Docket No:  20180125-EU 
 
                                      Filed: June 11, 2019 

  
 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF COMPLAINT  
 

Gulf Coast Electric Cooperative, Inc. (“GCEC”) by and through its undersigned counsel, 

hereby withdraws its Complaint against Gulf Power Company for Expedited Enforcement of 

Territorial Order dated May 23, 2018.  

Respectfully submitted this 11th day of June, 2019. 

HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP 
 
/s/D. Bruce May, Jr.      
D. Bruce May, Jr. 
Florida Bar No. 354473 
bruce.may@hklaw.com 
Tiffany A. Roddenberry 
Florida Bar No. 092524 
tiffany.roddenberry@hklaw.com  
Holland & Knight LLP 
315 S. Calhoun St., Ste. 600 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
(850) 224-7000 (Telephone) 
 

      Counsel for Gulf Coast Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
 I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was furnished by E-Mail to: 

Russell A. Badders (russell.badders@nexteraenergy.com), Shane Boyett (charles.boyett@ 

nexteraenergy.com), and Holly Henderson (holly.henderson@nexteraenergy.com), Gulf Power 

Company; Steve Griffin (srg@beggslane.com), Beggs & Lane; Jennifer Crawford 

(jcrawfor@psc.state.fl.us) and Kurt Schrader (kschrade@psc.state.fl.us), Florida Public Service 

Commission, this 11th day of June, 2019. 

 
       /s/D. Bruce May, Jr.    

      Attorney 




